
  

June 2019 Newsletter 
 

Dates for your Diary 

June 2019 

Friday 14th June – Father’s Day Celebration 

July 2019 

Thursday 4th July - Parents evening 

Friday 12th July – Nursery Staff Training Day – NURSERY CLOSED  

Friday 19th July– School Leavers Tea  

 

Interests and Activities in Nursery 

Piglets 

The children are enjoying taking part in various painting activities, for example body and marble 

painting, where they have been getting stuck in and getting very messy and enjoying splashing in the 

bath when they have finished. A lot of children within the room are also showing a keen interest in 

the balls, both inside and outside with the team making up ball runs in the garden using the guttering 

for them to explore. These activities are all extending the children’s physical development, 

particularly their fine motor and gross motor skills. 

Parent participation – Have some fun joining in with some ball games with you child at home. 

Tiggers 

The children have shown a keen interest in sticks and twigs over the last couple of weeks so Tiggers 

have set up various tuft spot activities incorporating different play with bugs and creepy crawlies. 

Tiggers’ have also extended this activity with the new wooden toys and equipment that are in the 

upper and lower garden giving the children the opportunity to enhance their imaginations and take 

part in activities such as making potions.   

Parent participation – Please could you collect any twigs or sticks with your children if you’re out and 

about on walks.  

Christopher Robins 

It is that time of year already, when the role play area is turned into a school. The children will be 

able to dress up in school uniform and fill up there school bags with various school essentials. 

We will be talking with the children about their visits to school, taking their lead and going at their 

pace. We will also be making a display of the school logos so the children can familiarise themselves 

with their school badge. The non-school leavers are also enjoying reading books and stories about 

school and dressing up in the role play area.  

Parent participation – Please talk to your children about their school visits so that they can share 

their thoughts and feelings if they choose to do so. Please keep us informed of any new information 

you may receive from school and any questions or concerns that your children or yourselves may have 

so that we can reassure them.   

 

 

 

 



Nursery News 

 

Summer Fayre – Saturday 8th June 

The weather was not that great over the weekend, but thank you to everyone who was able to come, 

it was lovely to see you all there. We are still selling raffle tickets, plants, cards and name the 

ballerina this week, please see the office for these. We will be drawing the raffle on Monday 17th 

June. 

 

Garden Equipment 

A few members of staff gave up their time on a Saturday to come in and clear out the nursery 

garden. We have made head way with reorganising the outside space and have placed the new garden 

furniture outside. There is still a lot more that we are going to be doing and with the money raised 

from the summer fayre we will be ordering some more outside equipment.  

 

Classroom Conversion 

As you may have seen we have started to receive the furniture for the new room, which is very 

exciting. In a few more weeks the room will be taking shape. 

 

Pushchairs 

Please can we ask all parents to fold down their pushchairs if you are leaving them here during the 

day, so that we can safely store them. 

 

Father’s tea 

Thank you to everyone who has replied for Father’s day tea. Please can we ask that all reply slips are 

returned by Thursday 12th June so we can organise food for the day. You can send replies via email if 

it easier. 

 
 

 

 

 


